Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 5:07 PM
To: 'dlonestar@oaklandnet.com'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: storm drain information

Dear Mr. Lonestar,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is conducting a sensitive receptor study for the area of MacArthur Blvd.
and Magee Ave. in Oakland. Of particular interest to ACEH is the discharge location of the storm drain inlet located at the
northern corner of MacArthur Blvd. and Magee Ave. ACEH would like to identify the discharge point- e.g. surface water
body, POTW, etc.- and the distance from the inlet point to the discharge point. If you could provide ACEH with this
information or forward this email to whomever can provide the information, or provide me with the correct contact
information, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acqov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




